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Madame Secretary, Commissioners â

It is so very important to postpone any vote on the 1617 U Street re-zoning proposal until the impact of the many
possibilities have been expertly researched, thoroughly studied, and discussed adequately with the public.

I am steadfastly against:

- Up-Zoning of ANY Property within the historic Federal Old City Line that was laid out by President George
Washington, Pierre-Charles L'Enfant, and Benjamin Banneker.

- the 1617 U Street re-zoning proposal is within the Federal Old City Line.

- Giving away or selling ANY Public Property to Private Developers

- The only variation is that of a Public-Private partnering for the present and continuing economic benefit to the City
and People of DC.

Thank you.  I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Elaine. M. Sarao, Ph.D.
Elaine Sarao
ala_hq@msn.com
 2029579701
Ward: 2
 Zip: 20009
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